
 
 
 
 
 

Important Updates to Payment Policy 
 

1. Beginning May 1, 2024, a 3% service fee will be added to 
all credit card purchases. 

 
2. Beginning May 1, 2024, debit cards will no longer be 

accepted in any of the SLV faciliCes. 

 

3. Members of SLV can avoid service fees by using member 
charge privileges and paying by auto draE from bank 
account. 

 
4. GiE Cards can be purchased at the Village Office. 

 

5. Reminder:  SLV remains a cashless club.  
 

Please Note:  These changes are being implemented to reduce the bank 
card fees that SLV pays on an annual basis.  Please direct any concerns 
and ques?ons to the Chief Opera?ng Officer and the Board of Directors.  
We thank you for your support and patronage. 


